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"' Enclosure 3''

Department of Energy
*

Richland Operations Office
P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

JUN 2 51982

Mr. Donald A. Nussbaumer '

Assistant Director for -

State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs 7

'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission j
Washington, DC 20555

?

Dear Mr. Nussbaumer: ,

IriSPECTION OF PLUT0NIUM - BERYLLIUM NEUTRON SOURCES .

In response to your May 11, 1982, letter, reference SA/ LAB, we enclose the list
i

of RIS's to which our notice was mailed. The' list was compiled from the NMMSS
Report # SS-2, obtained from Union Carbide Corporation, CSD/ORGDP, Oak Ridge,
Tennessee.

We discussed the notice with Vandy Miller, NMMSS/NRC, and reached agreement on
its content prior to distribution. Several recipients of the notice have asked
for help in contacting qualified nondestructive testing personnel You may wish

to include such direction in your advisory notification.

If we can be of further help to you, contact Arlene Peterser of my staff on FTS
444-6709.

Very truly yours,
~ -.

f' ! i;ho, Directororge2

Muclea ia -rials Production Division
NMP:AHP
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